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30th July, 2015 

 

OPEN LETTER TO THE CHRISTCHURCH BASKETBALL COMMUNITY 

 

The Canterbury Basketball Association is delighted to host the New Zealand Tall Ferns 

and the Japanese National Women’s team for a three match test series. 

We are extremely fortunate to have this opportunity to bring international basketball to 

Christchurch, and it is critical that all of us get behind the initiative and make it a fantastic 

basketball occasion. 

If we all do our bit, we then have a much better chance of securing more International 

basketball in the future 

What can you do? 

 Buy a ticket  

 Buy tickets for your family 

 Get your friends to buy a ticket 

 Get your team/colleagues together and go as a group 

 share this letter on facebook and have a chance to win a free ticket or your money 

back 

 Support Canterbury’s own Tessa Boagni and Kennedy Kereama 

 Share this link with everyone you know to buy a ticket 

 Spread the word  

 

I hope to see you at the game on Friday, 

 

Paul Duggan 

General Manager 

https://www.patronbase.com/_RAMS/Sections/Choose?prod_id=TF02&perf_id=1
https://www.patronbase.com/_RAMS/Sections/Choose?prod_id=TF02&perf_id=1

